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Republic of the Philippines e \\(
Department of Education

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

ORD No: A 1 S. 2023

TO Schools Division Superintendents
Division SBFP Focal Persons

FROM RAL

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR UPDATING OF THE SCHOOL-BASED
FEEDING PROGRAM (SBFP) LIST OF SCHOOLS FOR SY 2023-
2024

DATE : October 31, 2023

1. Attached is the Unnumbered Memorandum dated October 16, 2023, {from Atty.
Revsee A. Escobedo, Undersecretary for Operations, and Dr. Nenneth Esplana-
Alama, Director IV and Officer-in-charge of the Office of the Assistant Secretary
for Operations, of DepEd Central Office, Pasig City, regarding the request for
validation and updating of the number of beneficiaries and schools in the School-
Based Feeding Program (SBFP) List of Schools for SY 2023-2024.

2. All SBFP Foc.cﬂ Persons are requested to update this google sheet link:
hitps://bit.lv/ListofSchools SY2023-2024 and provide the following information:

¢ Add schools, if necessary, adjust the updated no. of beneficiaries or column
K, and highlight the new data in green; and
¢ Highlight in red the schools that don’t have beneficiaries.
3. Please accomplish the said data on or before November 17, 2023.

4. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this memorandum is desired.

, Address: Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City
4 Email address: ncr@deped.gov.ph
9 Woebsite: depedncr.com.ph
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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
OPERATIONS
MEMORANDUM
TO : REGIONAL DIRECTORS

Regions I- XII, CARAGA, CAR, & NCR

FROM

NEN& H ESPLANA-ALAMA

Directqr IV

Officer*in-Charge

Office of the Assistant Secretary for Operations

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR UPDATING OF THE SCHOOL-BASED FEEDING PROGRAM
(SBFP) LIST OF SCHOOLS FOR SY 2023-2024

DATE : 16 October 2023

The Bureau of Learner Support Services - School Health Division (BLSS-SHD)
respectfully requests all Regional Offices to do the following:

1. Validate and update the no. of beneficiaries and schools in the SBFP List of
Schools for SY 2023-2024. All SBFP Focal Persons are requested to update
this google sheet link https:/ /bit.ly/ListofSchools_SY2023-2024 and provide
the following information:

e add schools, if necessary, adjust the updated no. of beneficiaries or
column K, and it should be highlighted with green; and

e for removing schools that don’t have beneficiaries, don’t delete the row
just highlight it with red.

2. Please accomplish the said data on or before November 17, 2023.

For further details, Ms. Hazel Joy V. Catacutan, BLSS-SHD, may be contacted at
cellphone no. 09261636424 or email at sbip@deped.gov.ph.
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